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From: Steve Davies [mailto:sdavies@lancashirecricket.co.uk]

Sent: 30 November 2021 22:47

To: Whittle, Clare <Clare.Whittle@trafford.gov.uk>; Duckworth, Nicola
<Nicola.Duckworth@trafford.gov.uk>

Cc: Peter Ash <pash@lancashirecricket.co.uk>

Subject: Official Request

Hi

Please take this as an official request for permission to host a 5" concert in the space of 28 days. We
currently have confirmed a concert on the 11t 15t 22nd & 250 June 2022 but as it states in section

four of our premises licence we have to get written consent from the licensing authority. We would
request permission for a 5% night on the 16 June which will be a second night for a _

concert (15" June is the first night)

Separate to this we would like a permanent change to our licence that currently restricts Heavy Good
Vehicles access and egress from and onto Great Stone Road. This is currently in the section referring
to concerts over 5000 ticket holders. We have to ask for permission on this each year as we don’t
really have another viable entrance.

Many Thanks
Steve
Steve Davies | Operations Director

Lancashire Cricket
Emirates Old Trafford, Talbot Road, Manchester, M16 0PX
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